
 

 

MEETING in the MORNING—PICNIC in the AFTERNOON! 
 

The Christian Heritage Party of BC and the Christian Heritage Party of Canada (BC 

Council) will be holding our joint Annual General Meeting on Saturday, Sept. 16.  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Purpose of the joint meeting: 

 CHP Canada (the BC Council of the federal party) will be discussing strategy for the 2019 

General Election and electing new officers. Positions open are: President, Vice President and 

Secretary. Nancy Peirce has allowed her name to stand for President and Kevin Pielak for VP. 
Others wishing to be considered, contact Rod Taylor: Leader@chp.ca  cell: 250-877-8426 

 CHP-BC will be reviewing the 2015 provincial election and electing a new President as Ron 

Short is stepping down due to other responsibilities.  We also are seeking a full-time Leader 

for the provincial wing so that Rod Taylor can focus on national issues. Please consider 

serving or suggest someone you would nominate. All current CHP members, BC residents, are 

eligible to participate. Please come for this special meeting AND don’t miss the picnic! 

SURREY, BC --------- SEPT. 16, 2017 (Saturday) 
 

MEETING Location:  
 

Our Lady of Good Counsel Parish 
10460 139 Street, Surrey, BC 
at the Youth Center 2nd Floor Room #2 
 

Time:      9 AM – 12 Noon  (Doors open at 8 AM, coffee and registration) 

Light Lunch:  12-1 PM (Soup and buns) Main meal will be at the picnic later. 

  No charge to attend. Contributions will be accepted to offset costs.  
 

PICNIC Location:  
 

Hawthorne Park – 10503 – 144 Street, Surrey 
(enter from 144 Street between 104 and 105 ‘A’ Ave  

 

Time:     2 PM-5:30 PM  Picnic foods, hot dogs, etc. and good fellowship! 

  No charge. Contributions cheerfully accepted. 
 

A BIG THANKS to the Surrey Centre EDA for hosting this annual event for the CHP ! 

 

 

mailto:Leader@chp.ca


How YOU can help make this Annual General Meeting a success: 
1. Plan NOW to attend ! This is a tremendous opportunity to meet the current BC officers of both CHP-

BC and the CHP Canada BC Council and to help plan the growth of the CHP provincially and federally.  

2. Volunteer or nominate! We need men and women to step forward to fill executive positions for both 

CHP-BC and the BC Council. We need your suggestions now! A political party cannot operate without 

good people willing to meet, discuss and plan for growth. Don’t make the mistake of leaving the job 

for someone else. Don’t hesitate for fear that you lack the qualifications. God will equip those whom 

He calls to the task. If you are willing, God will make you able. We must have people willing to serve 

so that we can prepare for the future. 

3. Let us know if you plan to attend: We have opted to make this a very low-cost event to make it 

possible for more of our members to attend. Although there are no registration fees, it would still 

help us plan if we have a good idea how many to expect. Your input and energy are needed. Please 

send us a letter or an email or call us to let us know you’re coming. There’s no deadline but the 

sooner we hear from you the better we can plan! Even if it’s a last-minute decision, please show up! 

We want you! 

Agenda for the CHP-BC / BC Council AGM 
8:00 AM Doors open. Delegates sign in. Membership must be current to receive a voting card. Lapsed 

memberships may be renewed at the door. Meet and greet other members and officers.  

9:00 AM Open with prayer and the singing of ‘O Canada’ 

Introduction of CHP-BC Officers and Directors  

Introduction of CHP Canada’s BC Council Officers  

9:30 AM Update by CHP National Leader Rod Taylor 

10:00 AM Coffee break 

10:15 AM BC Council President’s Report and Financial Report  

EDA Reports by Riding Presidents  

Nominations and election of BC Council President,   

Vice-President and Secretary 

11:00 AM CHP-BC Report on the 2017 Election---CHP-BC Interim  

Leader Rod Taylor 

CHP-BC President’s Report. Treasurer’s Report. 

 Nominations and election of new CHP-BC officers.   

Nominations and election of new CHP-BC Leader.* 

12:00 NOON Light Lunch and adjourn for Picnic. PLEASE come to the picnic and encourage one another! 
  

Members may wish to review CHP Canada website at www.chp.ca and the CHP-BC website at www.chpbc.ca 

prior to the meeting. All members are encouraged to consider standing for office, provincially or federally. 

For more info about this important meeting or to indicate your intention to stand as a candidate for an 

officer’s position in either CHP-BC or the BC Council, please contact: 
 

Rod Taylor leader@chp.ca  250-877-8426  

Postal address: CHP-BC c/o Rod Taylor PO Box 724 Telkwa, BC V0J 2X0 

 

Remember: contributions are always welcome and may be sent to CHP-BC at the above address.  

*Any member in good standing 

may submit his/her name for 

election to the office of Leader 

of CHP-BC. Members 

considering this position MUST 

contact Rod Taylor by SEPT 1. 

CHP-BC Executive will review 

applications. Approved 

Leadership candidates will be 

given an opportunity to 

address the delegates. Election 

will be by secret ballot.  
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